
 

 
 
August 30, 2017 

 

Houston District Update 
  
UPDATED:  7:00PM, Tuesday, August 29, 2017 
 
The Postal Service is suspending the shipment of live animals destined for the following 3-Digit 
ZIP Codes until further notice: 770, 772, 773, 774, 775, 776, 777 and 778 
 
 
All Priority Mail Express service to the following 3-Digit ZIP Codes: 770, 772, 773, 774, 775, 
776, 777 and 778 is suspended until Friday, September 1, 2017 at 5:00pm. 
 
North Houston P&DC 

 The North Houston P&DC, located at 4600 Aldine Bender Rd, North Houston, TX 77315-
9997 will not be accepting drop shipments beginning at 2:00PM on Sunday, August 27, 
2017.   

 The North Houston P&DC is planning to resume accepting Drop Shipments, with the 
exception of Marketing Mail, on Friday, September 8, 2017. 

o The North Houston P&DC will resume accepting Marketing Mail on Monday, 
September 11, 2017 

 
All Post Offices/Stations/Branches/Finance Units within the 3-Digit ZIP Codes of 770, 772, 773, 
774, 775, 776, 777 and 778 will suspend Retail Operations, Delivery Operations, BME 
Operations and Drop Shipments on Monday, August 28, 2017 until further notice.   
 
As further impacts to USPS operations are identified, updated information will be posted to 
USPS Service Alerts website accessed through http://about.usps.com/news/service-
alerts/welcome.htm and the PostalPro website, http://postalpro.usps.com/..  Additional Industry 
Alerts will be released as impacts warrant. 
 
 
 

### 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   

-Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 
 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 

 
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy. 
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